October 20, 2001

Nicholas Barnard

1287 Springwood Ln Rm 306b

Fairborn, OH 45324

Phone: 937-219-4348

PFlag Dayton
Email: daytonpflag@yahoo.com

P. O. Box 3721 
Dayton, Ohio 45401

To whom it may concern:


Enclosed is a proposal is to request funding assistance for the Wright State University Directing Lab production of The Normal Heart, which I am directing. This is a heartfelt moving play that was written by Larry Kramer, a prominent AIDS activist.

While I understand that supporting this project is probably outside of PFlag’s normal activities, I believe it would be a very beneficial project for the Dayton community, and a wonderful play to dovetail with The Laramie Project being produced by the Wright State University Theatre Department in January.

I would appreciate any assistance PFlag Dayton could provide in the production of this performance of The Normal Heart. Thank you for your consideration, and I appreciate hearing from you November 5st or at your earliest convenience.









Thank You for your attention,









Nicholas Barnard









Student Director
